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13th November 2024 

 
Road Safety Week and Your Time to Shine Day 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Friends of Castle Hill 
 
This year we are encouraging our children to participate in Road Safety Week which commences on Monday 18th 
November. The focus of this week is ‘Road Safety Heroes’. During this week, the children will be completing different 
activities in their PSHE lessons to learn about the importance of staying safe when they are out and about, road 
accident victims and celebrate the work of the incredible number of people who come together every day to support 
families.  
 
As a part of our Road Safety Week we will also be participating in the ‘Your Time to Shine Day’ initiative which is being 
held on Friday 22nd November 2024. 
 
‘Your Time to Shine Day’ will be a day where the children will be encouraged to wear bright accessories over their 
school uniform to raise awareness of Road Safety. The message that we are focussing on is Be Bright to Be Seen, so 
this could be in the form of some bright socks, a bright headband, fluorescent wristband etc. Anything that will help 
them to be seen when it is dark outside. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 

John DF Martin  and CHPS Team 

Executive Headmaster 
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